
 

AAC Board of Directors- Unofficial Meeting Highlights for April 2022 

 

Highlights of the AAC Board meeting held on Thursday April 14, 2022. The full text of all 
motions can be found in On Course. 

1. The BOD approved changes to the broad jump specification to allow the use of soft broad 
jumps. 
 

2. The BOD approved the request that course maps are no longer required to be submitted to 
the Course Approver by Clubs at the end of the trial – but judges MUST submit copies back 
to the CA if ANY changes have been made. 
 

3. The BOD approved the application by Tollhaven to hold an open Special Event at Reach 
Huron, Ontario on July 15-17 2022 
 

4. The BOD approved the NTMC’s recommendations for AAC National Team Selection criteria  
and the National Team Intent Form for the 2023 Team 
 

5. The BOD approved the final selection for the 2022 National Team 
 

 


